
 

 

 

25.09.24 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

Tesco- Woolton  

As part out of our PSHE topic Money Matters our students will be walking to the local Tesco 
and purchasing an item for £2.  

We will be walking to and from Tesco Woolton on the Wednesday 2nd October at 1pm and will 
be back in school before 2:30pm. 

All students will be included in this trip; they will need to bring a waterproof coat and be in full 
school uniform. Your child will be provided with the opportunity to buy one item from the shop 
so we are asking for a £2 voluntary contribution towards this activity. If you are in a position to 
pay this, you can do so by sending the cash into the Main Office in an envelope marked 
“Tesco- trip Mozambique” and your child’s name. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss A Henigan 
Mozambique Class Teacher 
 

 


